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MEMORANDUM 

TO All Heads of Offices 
DENR Proper 

FROM The Undersecretaryfar Land Management 

SUBJECT : MEETING OF ALL ALUMNI OF THE UNIVERSITY OF THE 
PHILIPPMES (UP) SCHOOL OF ECONOMS PROGRAM IN 
DEVELOPMENTECONOMICS ON FEBRUARY 17,2004,3:00 
P.M. AT THE OFFICE OF USEC FOR LAND MANAGEMENT 

This office received an invitationfrom the University of the Philippines(UP) School of 
Economics Program in Development Economics (PDE) to a Natiinal Lecture on 
"Philippine Economic Development: Learning From the Past and Looking to 
the Future" to be held on February 20, 2004 at the Development Bank of the 
Philippines Penthouse, Sen.Gil PuyatAvenue comer MakatiAvenue, MakatiCity. 

In this connection, Iwould like to invite aU DENR personnel who are alumni of UP 
School of Economic PDE to a meeting on Tuesday, February 17,2004,3:00 P.M. at 
my of f i i .  This is an opportunity for all UP Alumni in this office, myself included, to 
meet and be acquainted with one another. 

May I then request for your assistance in disseminating this invitation to all 
concerned. To confirm attendance, please get in touch with Ms.Nena Mandario at 
92943626 focal 2019 or 926-2567. 

Let's Go Green 


